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Lippes Mathias Wexler Friedman LLP's Charles E. Telford, Il
Presents to Estate Analysts of WNY

February 2, 2018 | PRESS RELEASES
BUFFALO, NY — Charles E. Telford, lll, a partner at Lippes Mathias Wexler Friedman LLP, presented on “Cross
Border Practice — Legal & Tax Issues” to the Estate Analysts of Western New York on February 5.

Estate Analysts of Western New York’s local chapter has more than 100 professionals from various disciplines
involved in estate planning and is part of the National Association of Estate Planners and Councils.

At Lippes Mathias Wexler Friedman Mr. Telford practices in a broad range of domestic and international estate
planning matters with an emphasis on business succession, asset protection, and loss of citizenship in the U.S. and
Ontario. He works with clients in the U.S. and Canada with respect to U.S. corporate, gift, and income tax matters,
and frequently assists Canadian lawyers, accountants and other professionals to eliminate U.S. transfer tax
exposure upon the receipt of a Canadian inheritance by a U.S. resident.
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